
What a term! We have been pleased to welcome so many of you to a variety of events
in school.

These have included Biscuit and Read; Guided Choices Evening for Y9; Year 8 Open
Morning; Questions with the Executive Team; Tea and Cake with the Headship Team
and Year 7 Open Evenings. 

We love having the opportunity for you to come into school to explore our learning
journey. I, personally, have really enjoyed meeting parents and I continue to be very
proud and grateful for the community we belong to. We would like everyone in our
community to be happy, successful and safe.

To start the next term in a positive way, all learners will be having an extended tutor
morning on 18 April. They will be learning about our focus on Getting it Right and
recognising Excellence and Above and Beyond. It will be an opportunity for everyone to
understand expectations and consequences. 

If you would like to contact me directly, parents and careers can email:
headteacher@brunepark.gfmat.org.

I hope you all have a wonderful Easter break, I look forward to seeing you all again on
18 April. 

Kerry Payne
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We are pleased that so many of you responded to our recent survey about the future
of our school and what you would like to visit at a time that suits you. An open event to
learn more about the development of the humanities block,  4G pitch and refurbished
toilets is being organised as a result of your feedback.

We have listened to you wanting to learn more about who is who in the Brune Park
Team. Each year office has included contact details in their newsletters and we have a
site based leadership team that you can contact if you need further support. 

Celebrating success has been a theme this term. Our 'Celebration Friday' initiative has
recognised the positive achievements and hard work of our young people - we have
celebrated 85 learners. Teachers have also been rewarding positive points on Arbor
for learners displaying The GFM Way and Gosport Future skills. We are working with
learners to plan how best to celebrate those who have earned the most points.

We strive to continue with our school improvement across all aspects. We are really
proud of everything our teachers and students work as a team and continue to
problem solve. Our key focus areas for next term include improving attendance,
ensuring routines and developing adaptive (responsive) teaching to ensure all
learners are supported and are successful.

We look forward to seeing you at the start of the next term and wish you all an
enjoyable Easter break. 

Kerry Payne
Nige Matthias
Seb Spall
James Irving

Message from Headship Team

https://brunepark.gfmat.org/leadership-team/

